
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 7th February 2022 

 

Outdoor Development Project - Phase 2 

The canopies for outside the classrooms at the left side of the school have been installed.  
An event to celebrate the installation is being planned by the Development Committee in 
consultation with the staff and the Parents’ Association.   

 

School Maintenance  

The school have signed new contracts for the regular maintenance and annual examination 

of the school lift.   

The repair to the roof is scheduled to be carried out during the week commencing Monday 

21st February.   

 

Replacement of the Heating System 

We have received grant funding from the Department of Education to replace our heating 
system under the Summer Works Scheme. Our first step is to appoint a consultant for the 
project. The tender process following Department guidelines will commence shortly. 

 

Parking 

The school have applied to Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council to have the yellow lines outside 
the school repainted. 

 

Staff Training & Development 

A Breast Health Awareness seminar for staff took place in January.  Four members of staff are 

undertaking Continuous Professional Development on Trauma-Informed Care.   

 

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not 
included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 14th March 2022.    


